
13th December 2019 

What a wonderful week we have had!  The Christmas spirit has certainly begun with 
Christmas plays, Christmas lunch and our Christmas sale! 

I hope you were lucky enough to come to one of the Christmas play performances…the 
children were fantastic!  I was really proud of all the children.  I would also like to say a big 
thank you for your support with our Christmas sale.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, the children have been writing their final diary entries. 

In maths, we have worked on subtracting two-digits and ones, tens and 2-digits.  We have 
also looked at the different vocabulary associated with subtraction.  The children have then 
applied their skills in addition and subtraction to reason and problem-solve.   

We have been designing a vehicle in DT.  The children have drawn a design and are now 
beginning to build the basic chassis.  They have used woodwork skills such as, measuring, 
sawing and constructing. 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

Thursday 19th December – KS1 Christmas Party (afternoon).  Children can wear their 
Christmas jumper and bring in a plate of party food for themselves. 



13th December 2019 
PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 
child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you.  PE reminder see below: 

JEWELLERY Watches and small, plain stud earrings are the only jewellery permitted. Watches must be removed for 
PE lessons and earrings should not be worn to school on PE days. If your child is wearing stud earrings these need to 
be removed or taped for PE. Tape must be provided from home. The school accepts no responsibility for any 
jewellery and personal belongings lost at  school. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday.       


